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Words of hope and encouragement are part of a display in Woodward Way in the
Woldenberg Art Center. Inspired by recent efforts by colleges and universities
nationwide to recognize the important contributions of immigrants and
internationals, the Newcomb Art Museum with the Office of International Students
and Scholars invite museum visitors, and members of the Tulane community to post
additional messages of support and inclusion of all.
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